Notice: We want your feedback on the Country Analysis Briefs

Today EIA launched a customer survey seeking feedback on the Country Analysis Briefs (CABs). The CABs provide an overview of energy consumption and production for all countries that are members of the Organization of Petroleum Exporting Countries (OPEC), non-OPEC countries in the Persian Gulf region, major non-OPEC oil exporters, and other countries or regions that are of current interest to energy analysts and policy makers. 

We seek to understand your use of these information and data through this brief survey. Your feedback will help EIA assess whether to make any changes to these reports. Your participation in this survey is voluntary and will take approximately 5 minutes.

[bookmark: _GoBack]The opinions and information that you provide are protected as confidential information. Your responses are aggregated with other survey responses to ensure anonymity.

Please provide us with your feedback and take the survey at https://www.eia.gov/beta/international/analysis.cfm   
The survey will only be open to the first 2,500 respondents. 

